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Craig McKee, Secretary 9/11 Monthly Teleconference Call

	 

**********************

 

Draft minutes of Wednesday, July 25, 2012
Monthly 9/11 Truth Teleconference Call 8pm (ET); 5pm (PT)

 

Present on the 07/25/2012 9/11 Teleconference Call were:

 

Ken Freeland, Facilitator of 9/11 Teleconference Call, Houston 9/11 Truth

Craig McKee, Secretary of 9/11 Teleconference Call, Truth and Shadows (truthandshadows.wordpress.com)

Don Meserlian, Voices of Safety

Shelton Lankford, spokesman, Military Officers for 9/11 Truth

James Hufferd, 9/11 Truth Grassroots Organization

Dwain Deets, SD9/11 Truth

Ned Delaney, AE9/11Truth

 

 

Draft minutes from 06-27-12 teleconference were APPROVED

 

The two agenda items to be presented by Tom Tvedten (4 & 5) were moved to the end of the agenda because Tom had not joined the call. These items were not dealt with at that time either because Tom did not join the call.

 

The amended draft agenda was APPROVED

 

1)  Consideration of the “Dakota Report”

 

Dwain Deets produced a table for evaluating the possible origins of, and motivation for, the document known as the Dakota Report. This was accompanied by a discussion of the different possibilities. The various elements of the report that don’t match existing evidence were reviewed.

 

2)  Announcements

 

· Dwain Deets informed the Teleconference that the feature film on 9/11 being written by Howard Cohen is looking for investors so the production can proceed. He also mentioned that the title of the film has been changed to “Trickery and Treachery.” 

· Dwain Deets announced that he has sent a letter (posted on Veterans Today) to Thomas A. Diblasi, president of the Natonal Council of Structural Engineers commenting on his letter to Professor Emeritas William B. Willers about Building 7. The letter calls on the NCSEA to help facilitate a discussion among professionals about 9/11. 

· Dwain announced that his group San Diegans for 9/11 Truth had to withdraw an offer to John Friend to speak to their group in August because of concerns about the content of his blog. 

· Don Merserlian invites Telecon members to read articles coming up in July and August in The Sovereign at: www.thesovnews.com 

 

A general discussion took place of issues related to the 9/11 Truth Movement. 

 

Call adjourned at 9:00 p.m. EST/6:40 p.m. PST

 

You can hear an audio recording of the teleconference (along with archives of earlier calls) in its entirety here:  http://houston911truth.net/audio/072512.wav

The 9/11 Truth Teleconference is held on the last Wednesday of every month.  The next 9/11 Teleconference call will be Wednesday, August 29, 2012 at 8 pm EST, 8:00 EST/5:00 pm PST. 

Please send agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by August 25. Please use subject line "Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference."


 

 

 

